
 

 

 
 

Neighborhood Field Trip Permission Form 

 and Newsletter/Bulletin Preference 

Summit Middle School  
 

 
1. During the school year 2006-2007, I hereby permit my son/daughter ________________________ 

to participate in pedestrian excursions in the Summit Middle School neighborhood.  I understand 

that all such excursions will take place under the supervision of her/his teacher. 

 

2. I understand that neighborhood field trips may involve activities beyond the scope of traditional 

school functions.  I acknowledge that my child’s participation in these activities potentially 

involve risks that are impossible to predict, but may include the risk of loss or damage to personal 

property and the risk of illness, personal injury, or death. 

 

3. I understand that neither Summit Middle School nor the Boulder Valley School District purchase 

or have any medical, dental, or hospitalization insurance to cover injuries to or loss of life of 

students or to indemnify parents and guardians for expenses in connection therewith and that such 

insurance, if desired, must be purchased by me. 

 

_____________________________________________ 

 Parent/guardian name  (please print) 

 

 _____________________________________________            _______________________ 

 Parent/guardian signature     Date 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Newsletter and News Bulletins 
 

 

Summit Middle School distributes a newsletter approximately every two weeks containing pertinent 

information regarding school activities, awards, upcoming events, updates on new requirements and 

various other items of interest.  It saves Summit a great deal in postage if you choose to receive your 

newsletter by e-mail or via our website:  www.summitmiddleschool.org. 

 

Summit also distributes news bulletins and other information, as needed, between newsletter issues.  We 

can get information to families most reliably by e-mail; it also saves us a great deal of postage if you 

choose to get your information electronically. 

 

Please provide your e-mail:___________________________________________________________ 

or e-mail us with your e-mail address at summit.office@bvsd.org.  

 

Please check which you’d prefer: 

 

[   ]  Newsletter at Summit web site  (www.summitmiddleschool.org) 

[   ]  e-mail newsletter/bulletins as TEXT 

[   ]  e-mail newsletter/bulletins as ATTACHMENT 

[   ]  I do not have e-mail, but will pick up a paper copy of the newsletter from the hanging boxes at the 

       front entrance of the school. 


